
 

 

The Robert Drake Primary School 

Admission Arrangements for Pupils with SEND (Special Educational Needs or 

Disability) 

If a child is due to start primary school and already has an Education, Health and Care Plan 

(EHCP), the process of selecting a school is linked to the child's EHCP. A consultation with 

the Statutory Assessment Service, staff at school, parents/carers and any relevant outside 

agencies will take place so that a school can be named in the EHCP.  It will be the same 

process for a pupil joining school mid-year. 
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